
From: Elena Kothman  
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 8:47 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket #: DE 23-039 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

I emailed the other day but hadn’t yet read the actual letter from Liberty Utilities concerning there “rate 
case” until today. 

Attached is a picture of the letter, where it informs me that the request for a new permanent 
distribution rate increase will increase Liberty’s annual revenue by a whopping $15,487,002 effective 
7/1/2023. Liberty is also asking PUC to approve a “multi-year rate plan” so that rates will automatically 
increase in 2024 and 2025 WITHOUT requiring Liberty to file a new rate case.  
It’s notice further states the increase will be retroactive to 7/1/2023.  

This entire proposal is unacceptable!  Our rates have already increased significantly and we have looked 
at as many ways as possible to reduce our usage in order to lessen the impact of the previous rate 
increase.  

I am urging the PUC to Please REJECT Liberty Utilities request for a temporary and then permanent rate 
increase and to also REJECT their request for the PUC to approve a multi-year rate plan.  

Consumers are already suffering with inflation at unheard of magnitudes and this would only increase 
the burden on US, the consumers.  

Please DENY Liberty’s request. 

Sincerely, 
Elena M Kothman 
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